

Newsletter #9 Term 3, 28/07/2025

Upcoming Calendar Dates	
Wednesday 23 rd July –	Whole school swimming on Wednesdays (notices
Wednesday 17 th September	distributed)
Monday 4 Th August	Curriculum Day – No school (First Aid Training)
Monday 4 th and Wednesday	Parent/Teacher Interviews
6 th August	
Friday 8 th August	Open Day – All hands on deck! 9:30am walkthroughs
	1:30pm BBQ
Thursday 14 th & Friday 15 th	Smile Squad onsite (dental van) New date
August	
Friday 15 th August TBC	Postponed Tree Planting Day
Monday 18 th August	Book Week Parade – get those costumes ready!

Assistant Principal Report

Welcome back to Term 3!

We're heading into a busy and exciting term, with swimming taking up a portion of our Wednesdays.

As I write this, our Athletics Day has unfortunately been postponed—we'll keep you updated as soon as the backup date is confirmed.

A key event this term is our **Open Day on Friday 8th August**. This is a fantastic opportunity to showcase our school to the wider community. Please help spread the word—whether people have school-aged children or not, we would love to see as many community members as possible come along and support

Also, please keep Friday 15th August (TBC) free if you're able to join us for our Tree Planting Day, which will conclude with a BBQ lunch. Bring your gardening gloves, warm clothes, and your community spirit—it's always a wonderful day to work together and contribute to our environment.

Looking forward to a great term ahead!

Kind Regards,

Stephanie Hoekstra Assistant Principal

Parent Teacher Interviews Forms Dates: Monday 4th August & Wednesday 6th August

Please indicate which day(s) and time(s) suit you best for your upcoming Parent-Teacher Interview. This will assist staff in organising a suitable schedule that considers individual preferences.

If you do not indicate a preference, a time will be allocated by your child's classroom teacher.

We appreciate your support in helping us coordinate these important conversations.

Assembly Awards

Date: Wednesday 25th July

Congratulations to our Student of the Week award winners - Braxton and Luca!

We're so proud of the way you've demonstrated our school values and shown great effort in your learning. Keep up the fantastic work!





Welcome Back Archie

We also welcome back Archie to school after his exciting trip to Paris!

We can't wait to continue hearing all about your adventures and the things you've seen and learned while overseas.



A big well done to Reagan for showing us his amazing writing skills last week! It's wonderful to see such creativity and effort—keep it up!



Swimming session Date: Wednesday 25th July

Our first swimming session was held on Wednesday 25th July.

Students were assessed on their swimming skills and grouped accordingly. It was great to see everyone giving their best effort in the pool. We're looking forward to seeing their progress over the coming weeks!











Kitchen Garden Program Date: Friday 27th July

Last week, our senior class got creative in the kitchen, cooking up a storm!

They made **egg, bacon and cheese pastry muffins** as well as **apple pastry muffins**—a delicious mix of savoury and sweet. It was a great opportunity for students to practise their cooking skills and work together in a fun, hands-on way.

Kitchen Garden Program Date: Friday 27th July (Juniors)

Last week, our junior class whipped up some delicious pasta sauce using fresh produce from our school garden!

It was a fantastic hands-on experience combining cooking, teamwork, and healthy eating—and it smelled and tasted amazing too!











